
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Merch Merchant
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: FW: State E 10 Strawn Batt
Date: Friday, September 1, 2017 2:03:00 PM

Dear Mr. Merchant:
 
A Conoco Phillips representative informed me that the State E battery location transferred
ownership to Penroc on July 1, 2017. The below photos indicate that the release is of a reportable
volume. Please verify and submit an initial C-141 to both NMOCD and NMSLO within 15 days.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
From: Price, Henryetta [mailto:hprice@blm.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:26 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: State E 10 Strawn Batt
 
Good morning Olivia, 
 
Not sure if you're tracking the above location. Got a few pictures the other day in case you haven't
seen it or it's been a while since the release. 
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Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927
 
* Tis the season for African Rue. Please do a 360 scan around your well locations
and lease roads. 
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